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Purpose: 
 

The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department is breaking ground on the 3rd 
and 5th Avenues Improvement Project on May 18, starting at the corner of 5th 
Avenue and Van Buren Street. Sunland Asphalt and Construction, Inc. is the 
contractor for 5th Avenue. TALIS Corp. is the contractor for 3rd Avenue and will be 
starting construction soon. 
 
Elements of the overall project include: pedestrian and bicycle improvements; traffic, 
bike and pedestrian signal and safety upgrades; shade structures and enhanced 
landscape in select locations; drainage modifications; pavement resurfacing; and two-
way traffic from Washington Street to Roosevelt Street.  
 
Project Schedule 
 

Existing development projects along the 3rd and 5th Avenue corridor require us to 
maintain a fluid schedule. Work will be coordinated in segments to minimize traffic 
impacts to the area. Start work notices will be distributed to adjacent residents and 
businesses and posted on the City of Phoenix project website prior to the start of 
construction in each location along the project corridors. The 5th Avenue Phase will 
begin mid-May, and the 3rd Avenue Phase will follow shortly thereafter. Overall 
project completion is targeted for spring 2021. 
 

What Should I Expect? 
 

• Construction areas will be located primarily within 3rd and 5th Avenues and each 
intersecting street. Some areas will require construction activities up to 500-feet in 
each direction of select intersections.  

• Traffic will be restricted adjacent to the contractor’s work area. Some traffic 
detours will be required. Please expect some minor delays and use caution when 
traveling through the construction area and observe construction barricading and 
signage at all times.  

• Driveway access may be temporarily restricted for utility relocation and concrete 
work; however, affected businesses and residents will be notified prior to 
scheduled driveway access restrictions. 

• Work hours will generally be Monday - Friday 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (summer 
hours), and 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (winter hours). Some weekend and night work 
may occur. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during the 3rd and 5th 
Avenues improvement project. We want you and the work crew  to be 
safe, so please use caution w hen traveling through the construction 

areas.  We w ill do our best to minimize disruptions. 
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Follow our Progress on the Website: 
 

Webpage: Phoenix.gov/Streets/3rdAND5thAvenues 
Email: 3rdAND5thAvenues@phoenix.gov 

Project Hotline: 480-281-1506 
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Project Personnel 
 

Angel Cobb                                     Ernie Solares 
City of Phoenix                                 Sunland Asphalt &     
Street Transportation Dept.              Construction, Inc.                                                     
PPD, Project Manager                      Project Manager 
 
Tom Smith                                       Tim Boyer 
City of Phoenix                                 TALIS Corp. 
Street Transportation Dept.              Project Manager 
PPD, Construction Inspection  
Supervisor 
 

 

Lynwood Street 

Latham Street 

Portland Street 

Willetta Street 

 


